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As we come to the end of another term, I wanted to take a moment to express my immense pride in our yr 12 and
yr 13 students. Throughout this term, they have shown dedication, perseverance, and a true commitment to their
studies. I am continuously impressed by their hard work and achievements. Our students are not only excelling
academically, but they have also shown great character and resilience in the face of challenges. Their growth
and progress over the past term have been truly commendable, and I have no doubt that they will continue to
shine brightly in the future. I would like to extend my gratitude to you as parents for your unwavering support and
encouragement. Your partnership with us has been invaluable in helping our students reach this point of success.
I look forward to seeing our yr 12 and yr 13 students continue to thrive in the upcoming term and beyond.
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LIPSON ACADEMY SIXTH FORM

Please remember to wear your lanyards
and not to have mobile phones out in the
corridor

Please check with your tutors for your
individual WIG times; all students need to
have their WIG by the end of term. 

REMINDERS

OXFORD UNIVERSITY

CAREERS
Yr 12 attended the UCAS Convention; a
valuable experience for all as there were also
apprenticeships providers present from Dyson,
the Armed Forces and NHS. In school they are
working hard to find Work Experience for July.
Those in Yr 13 who are going to university have
had their Student Finance assembly with letters
sent home as well; please make sure it is
completed for the 17th May. Apprenticeships are
also flying out the door for Babcock with some
students at the 2nd stage of the application
process. Vacancies are shared weekly. 

Prepared - Marley, Lily C, Lloyd C & Shantaya

Engaged - Neve, Brandon, Emily & Aiden

Respectful - Leighton, Breonna, Gui & Kelly

Kind - Hazel, Leyton, Kallie & Dominic

All students received a certificate and an
Amazon gift voucher. Congratulations all. These
will be awarded again at the end of the Year

PERK AWARDS SPRING 2024

April 15 - First Day of term

April 16 - Seas Your Future Meeting 3.15pm

May 17 - UCAS Student Finance Deadline

June 27 - Year 13 Leavers Meal

KEY DATES

Earlier this month 11 students, who have
aspirations to go to Oxford, went for a day trip.
They took  part in several workshops including
STEM, Humanities as well  as learning about the
Foundation years . They also met with current
students as well as exploring the city and
learning about the history of the University.  


